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October 13, 1982 \\\\\

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 12205

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm our meeting with your Mr. C. Williams and
others with reference to the renewal of Certificate of
Compliance No. 9074, Model AP-100, on October 27, 1982 at
9:00 a.m. in your office.

We look forward to a beneficial meeting.

Very truly yours,
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( John D. Murphy
President

JDM:rc

cc: Mr. C. Williams




